
 

 

 
Friday, July 14, 2017 

 
 

END OF LIFE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

TXGWRB 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the Australian Monitor TXGWRB wall mount speaker has been discontinued in 

Australia, New Zealand and internationally. We have completed sales of remaining stock and the product is 

no longer available. 

Customers with remaining Back Orders or Hold Stock will be contacted and arrangement for alternatives 

made. 

Our on-going warranty and support will now enter a closing phase. Warranty will remain unaffected, as new 

product is no longer available an equivalent replacement would be offered. 

Please ensure that any warranty claims are clearly marked and accompanied with the appropriate 

documentation which can be found at www.australianmonitor.com.au.  

The closest equivalent Australian Monitor product is the TXGWRW (White colour variant of the TXGWRB). A 

black equivalent product is currently under development, release information will be provided in due course. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Brad Kivela 
Product Program Manager 

 

Office    4A, 6 Albert Street, Preston 

Victoria 3072 Australia   

Phone  +61 3 94806233  
Email   international@australianmonitor.com.au  

 

http://www.australianmonitor.com.au/

